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February 28, 2023 

TO: Board of Directors and Members 

Subject: Aviation Committee Report 

 At the January 30, 2023 Aviation Committee meeting, Mayor Blom announced the frequency of 

the City’s Aviation Committee meetings would be revised from monthly to quarterly.  This change was 

made to allow City staff to focus their efforts on 1985 Settlement Agreement research and planning.  It 

further stated an abbreviated list of Aviation Committee priorities should be established for 2023. T 

 The recommended scope of work for 2023 included: 

1. Communication & Education - Continue to work on communicating aviation-related 

information to the community via channels such an annual aviation community forum and a 

quarterly newsletter. 

2. General Aviation - Continue to track the General Aviation Improvement Program and the Fly 

Friendly program. 

3. Government Relations - Support the City’s legislative advocacy and government relations at 

the county and federal levels. 

4. The City will continue to support related, ongoing activities such as working with the 

community on the following initiatives: 

✓ Noise complaints 

✓ Federal and county advocacy 

✓ Air carrier workshops, particularly efforts to encourage commercial fleet transition 

 

5. City Staff will begin research and planning for the 1985 Settlement Agreement amendment 

process.  The 2014 amendment to the Settlement Agreement expires December 31, 2030 

and the Airport Curfew expires December 31, 2035. 

 
If anyone has a question reach out to me at (949) 683-6130 or email Ron@eastbluff.net. 
Best wishes, 
Ron 
Ronald Rubino, 
Board President 
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